
Standard 6.4 – Graduate and Employer Survey results  

When the results of the graduate survey and Employer Survey are received, they are examined and 

potential changes are discussed amongst faculty and the advisory committee. When it is agreed that 

changes need to be made the changes are then brought to the advisory committee and finally the 

curriculum committee to make the necessary changes.  We also look at the employer results to see how 

we can better prepare the students for industry. Some of the changes that have resulted from these 

surveys are: 

• The internship/co-op locations are provided a task list for each student and what is expected 

while they are working there 

• We are incorporating more digital technology into the curriculum such as an electronic check-

over sheet that is more inline with what the students are seeing in the field 


